

Committee

Chairman: Steve Bradwick, Secretary: Julie Taylor, Treasurer: Steve Malin, Membership Secretary & Branch Scribe: Ian Ellis, Runs Captain: Keith Snell, Communications: Derek Moxon, Web Master: John Nelson, Librarian: Bob Smith.

8.37 pm The Chairman opened the meeting

Apologies: Derek Moxon, John Nelson

The Minutes from the last meeting were unanimously approved.

Matters Arising from last meeting

- A) Motorcycle Museum Open Day 27th October – Julie has been along, they are pretty much fully booked from the people that had stands last year. They have Julie's details and will contact her if they can find space for us. Maybe we can book space for our stand for next year.
- B) Update on trailer – Ian has been in touch with a chap who will take a look at it later this week.
- C) Julie has had some interest already in the idea to visit the Morgan Factory next year. The cost will be around £24.50 and will be March/April time. An email will be sent out to gauge interest at this price.
- D) Portaloos at our Rally _ it is looking like the cost of providing 2 toilets for the weekend will be in the region of £160 - £200. If this is acceptable to the Committee Julie will Check with George at Barkers Butts that this will be ok.
- E) Classic Vehicle Show- Julie asked who is taking the Trailer? We will liase with Denis and make sure this is covered.

Any Other Business

- 1) Bob Smith asked if the Branch could purchase a book for the Library, 'Triumph Experimental' by Norman Hyde. The Committee was in agreement and Steve M will arrange purchase.
- 2) Ian is concerned that we need supports for fencing off the bikes at the Classic Show, we have the original 4 wooden ones in the trailer. We have bunting and Julie has some plastic chain. There is concern that the barrier itself is a trip hazard. Julie will have a look to see how much posts are.